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TO:            Stephen Ministry Applicants for 2026 Training  

FROM:      Stephen Ministry Leadership Team 

SUBJECT:  Stephen Ministry Applications/Training Dates 

 

Stephen Ministry applications are now available at the Visitor’s Desk and may also be accessed 
on-line at the FBC web site. The Stephen Ministry Leadership Team encourages your prayerful 
consideration of volunteering for this important ministry that trains laypeople to provide one-
to-one Christian care for hurting people in our congregation and community. Applications will 
be available until November 21, 2025, and questions may be directed to Wofford Green, Pat 
Booker-Christy and Duke McCall members of the leadership team. You may also ask any 
Stephen Minister about the ministry. 

Volunteering for this important ministry requires a major commitment, but it is one that is sure 
to provide valuable dividends in the areas of spiritual, personal, and relational growth. The 50-
hour training will take place from 6:00-8:00 P.M. each Tuesday evening beginning on. January 6, 
2026 and ending April 28, 2026. We will have two all-day training sessions are planned for 
January 24th and April 11. Peer Supervision and continuing education will be held on the first 
and third Sundays following commissioning.  

All training materials are provided by Michael Stogner Fund. The late Michael Stogner was a Stephen 
Minister. Thank you for your prayerful consideration of becoming a Stephen Minister.   


